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Comments: I'm writing to ask that the area to be logged be adjusted to preserve the Glacier Gorge just east of

NF39. This unique feature would be harmed by removing second growth trees, leaving a potential for erosion into

the gorge and a soon to be brushy, possibly impassable access. Please consider at a maximum only commercial

thinning or just leaving that area above the gorge intact.


